
IAC Curriculum Innovation Grants (CIG) 

The Ivan Allen College Curriculum Innovation Grants are designed to be an asset in keeping the 
College’s curricular offerings robust and meaningful, in support of the basic goal to prepare our 
students to face the world well-prepared in their academic programs, confident about their skills 
and abilities to perform in the face of variable challenges, and confident as well about their 
capacities to make a positive difference in the places, near and far, where they may choose to 
live and work.  ��� 

Faculty (individually or in collaboration) may apply for a grant for up to $5,000 to develop an 
innovative course idea.  The funds may be used for: summer salary, research assistance, travel, 
and curriculum materials. 

Applications should be emailed to the Dean’s Office (to Joanna Jeskova, 
joanna.jeskova@iac.gatech.edu). 

The proposal should be no more than two pages and include: 
• The name of the course and a short description; an indication of whether it is a new course or 

a re-forming of an existing course; how the innovation is a value added for student learning; 
how the innovation advances the Georgia Tech Strategic Plan; how the course might count 
for which level of students. 
 

• A general outline of the work that you intend to accomplish with the funding. 
 

• A specific budget for the use of the funds. 
 

The proposal must be submitted by April 15, 2016, and accompanied by an email from the 
school chair(s) involved confirming chair support for the pursuit of the idea. 

Note that, with the endorsement of the school chair(s), proposals are reviewed by the Dean.  A 
maximum of 4 grants will be awarded at the Dean’s discretion.  Note also that, if you receive a 
Curriculum Innovation Grant, you will be obligated to submit an impact report at the end of the 
next term after you receive the award. 

	
  


